
 

Open call from the Institute of Biology to participate in the 

„No Limits” Photo Competition, 

 

where both students and staff members of the Institute are welcome to enter. 

The expected date of the photo exhibition is 28 March 2022 – 13 April 2022. 

Do you have a good idea, or have you already shot it? Go take the picture, and enter our 

competition! Show your artistic side the world, prove how limitless your creativity is! Share 

your view of the world with us through the camera or your phone! 

 

Here is how to enter: 

 print your pictures in a min. size of 20*30 cm – only prints are accepted for evaluation 

 there are no limitations regarding the theme of the artworks 

 the pictures cannot violate other people’s personality rights 

 the pictures cannot violate other people’s copyrights, trademarks and intellectual 

property 

 upon submission authors must sign a GDPR statement to comply with all of the above 

 pictures selected by the judges for exhibition will have to be submitted in digital 

format too 

 as for the technology of photography, no limitations are imposed  

 one author can submit a maximum of 3 pictures 

Deadline: 

 Photo submission deadline: 23 March 2022 

 Photos can be submitted in person in room 218 at the Department of Plant Biology, on 

weekdays between 8 am and 4 pm. 

Prizes: 

Winning pictures will be selected by the judging panel of the Institute of Biology. The winner 

of the popular vote will be announced after the votes submitted at the photo exhibition in the 

foyer of the Institute of Biology have been counted. 

o 1st prize: 50 000 HUF 

o 2nd prize: 30 000 HUF 

o 3rd prize: 20 000 HUF 

o Winner by popular vote: giftbag from the Institute of Biology 



 

Winners will be announced at the opening event of the photo exhibition. The winner of 

the popular vote will be announced after the exhibition’s run.  

Applicants automatically give their consent to the Institute of Biology using their artworks for 

online and offline appearances freely with indication to the author’s name. 

The Institute of Biology USZ reserves the right to change the rewarding scheme in case the 

competition fails to attract submissions in sufficient number or quality.  

The Institute of Biology USZ will not forward the personal data of applicants to a third party. 

 

Contact 

Facebook page of the Institute of Biology USZ: https://www.facebook.com/bioszeged  

Email: sztettik.biologiaintezet ( @ ) gmail.com 

 


